FORMER CITY REPRESENTATIVE CLAUDIA RODRIGUEZ

November 1, 2023

Dear Ethics Review Committee,

Throughout my tenure in service to the City of El Paso, I have unwaveringly upheld the principles of honesty, prioritizing the well-being of our community over personal interests. The allegations brought against me seek to tarnish my reputation while attempting to distort my steadfast dedication to our city. I want to make it unequivocally clear that these accusations hold no merit, lack foundation, and are nothing more than a futile endeavor.

In the realm of public service, every decision and action I have taken has been guided by a profound commitment to the people of El Paso. I have consistently chosen the path of truth and integrity, steering clear of deceit and corruption. El Paso, its residents, and their best interests have always been my guiding compass and my deepest concern.

While intense scrutiny can tarnish the reputation of some, it serves only to reaffirm my resolute commitment to our community. I view this investigation as an opportunity for the truth to shine brightly and for my name to be fully vindicated. I have complete faith that the investigative process will ultimately unveil the reality of the situation.

I stand firm,

Claudia Lizette Rodriguez